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From: Craig Mills [craig.mills@cox.net]

Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2015 10:12 PM

To: 'McAllister, Danny'

Subject: RE: Meeting on May 1st, 2015
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Danny,
If your schedule changes or someone can sit in your place, we’d love to have you. I received a disturbing email 
from LSP Lt. Gremillion that he had talk with the AGs office and since there were no statutes to cover our 
situation, there would be no investigation.  I reached out to his Captain and suggested that we have some 
miscommunication and do have statutes (with precedent)…one of which (the CHC code) was in the DCFS 
investigation. We will be getting into the weeds on the following:
RS 14:67
RS 14:286
RS 14:230
CHC Chapter 2, Title XII

Then how the following relate to the above:
RS 14:118
RS 14:66
Criminal Solicitation – I don’t have a specific RS on that one just yet.

Please find attached the civil petition filed in 19th District Court on Wednesday, April 22.

Thank you again for your help.
Craig

Craig M. Mills
craig.mills@cox.net

From: McAllister, Danny [mailto:McAllisterD@ag.state.la.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 9:58 AM
To: craig.mills@cox.net
Subject: Meeting on May 1st, 2015

Good Morning,
I have another commitment on that day and therefore will not be available to attend the meeting. However, as 
previously stated at our initial meeting, I would like to view the final results of the ongoing civil case regarding 
this matter.
With Best Regards,
Danny

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. To 
reply to our e-mail administrator directly, please send an e-mail to postmaster@ag.state.la.us.


